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Bus Driver Open House 
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System is hosting an open house for 
persons interested in bus driver positions on Wednesday, June 16 at the Transportation 
Department, at 2950 Mike Padgett Highway, from 9 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.  
 
No experience is necessary as qualified candidates will undergo extensive CDL training.  
 
Apply online at rcboe.info/BusDriver.  
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